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 PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

April 24, 2023 

The Honorable Thomas E. Dernoga 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 

Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Dernoga: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Resolution for approval by the 

Prince George’s County Council for a contract for financial-related, project and economics-

related technical assistance and analysis services for environmental and climate action programs 

pursuant to Section 819 of the Prince Georges County Charter. Specifically, the contract 

provides professional support services by consultant, the University of Maryland Environmental 

Finance Center, to assist County staff, the Climate Action Implementation Task Force and the 

Resident Advisory Group for Climate Action and Environmental Justice with developing the 

County’s Climate Action Plan Implementation Strategy in accordance with Executive Order No. 

5—2022 and Council Resolution CR- 32-2022. 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this Resolution is greatly appreciated. Should 

you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office or Andrea L. Crooms, Esq., 

Director, Department of the Environment, at (301) 883-5812.  

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 

County Executive  
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